
June 15th, 1928

J,11.0 .Duckworth, Esq, ,
KoG111 Representative U.F.C.U.S., McGill Union.

Dear Mr. Duckworth:-
Thank you for sending me a 

copy of a letter addressed to the Governors of McGill.
I am quite sure you will have 

no difficulty in raising the $500,00 and I beg 
to enclose my contribution of $25,00. Let me know 
how you get on.

Yours faithfully.

Principal,


